
NOTICE TO THE BAR

SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY

In the event of inclement weather, information on closings or delayed openings for county courthouses and the
 Administrative Office of the Courts, and information pertaining to any scheduling changes in the Appellate Division
 will be posted on the Judiciary's web site at http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/closings.htm. Internet posting is intended to
 supplement the Judiciary's current public notification procedure. Local media will continue to announce information
 about court closings or delayed openings as usual.
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